
TERMS AND CONDITIONS 
 

Team South Shore Health Terms and Conditions for 2020 Boston Marathon® Program. Please 

read the following carefully. 

A kick-off donation of $100.00 will be collected after the participant is informed of their acceptance and 

agrees to join the team. This non-refundable $100.00 donation will be applied to your total fundraising for 

South Shore Health Foundation and will secure your spot on the team. 

Fundraising Commitment: Each non-qualified marathon runner must commit to fundraising, to 

join Team SSH.  
 

Cancellation Policy:  I understand that I may cancel my participation with Team SSH for the 2020 

Boston Marathon, waiving my responsibility for the fundraising goal stated above, any time on or before 
May 28, 2020 by contacting Michelle Hunt at South Shore Health in writing. I understand that my $100 

kick-off donation and any donations received by South Shore Health before that date will not be refunded. 

I agree that I will not begin the race prior to the official start time; I will not compete in a manner which, 

in the judgment of the race officials, interferes with race operations or other participants; I will not 
reproduce or transfer my official bib number. Donations raised and received by our office will not be 

refunded, even if you leave Team SSH before May 28, 2020.  

B.A.A. Registration: South Shore Health Foundation will inform you of the details of the B.A.A. 

registration after your application is accepted. All applicants must be at least 18 years of age or older and 
fully comply with all rules and regulations of the Boston Athletic Association. The B.A.A. charges a 

registration fee that does not count towards your fundraising goal. This fee will be collected separately by 

the B.A.A. at a later date. The B.A.A. registration fee for the 2020 Boston Marathon® for charity runners 

is $370.00. This fee is non-refundable, non-transferrable, and may not be deferred to another year. You 

should not contact the B.A.A. directly to secure your number.  

Matching Gift Policy:  Many companies match employee charitable contributions. We encourage you to 

check with your employer to see if your company has this program, and ask donors if their employers 

match gifts. Please note that many companies issue matching gift checks quarterly or semi-annually; 
therefore, if you plan to use a match to reach your minimum, it is your responsibility to contact the 

matching company to ensure the check will be received before September 28, 2020.  

 


